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Dear Members of Council, CITY C~~~.~~~;NT 

As none of the Fairview Community Association Board Members are able to be present for 
the Council hearing on Monday, January 14, please accept this letter as a signal of our 
continued support of Chabad's application for rezoning a parcel of Fairview Industrial for 
the development of a permanent home for their organization. We understand 
Administration does not support the rezoning, and we do not feel qualified to comment on 
their technical rationale and its potential impact in our community. 

However, as a 1950s era community, we are very supportive of the refreshing and 
redevelopment of the industrial and commercial areas in Fairview toward mixed use, 
consisting of community-minded commercial, multi-family residential, and select light 
industrial uses. We very much look forward to the City-led local area development plan and 
the community engagement process that it will bring. 

Should Council support this rezoning, we anticipate and expect the community will be 
engaged on each stage of Chabad's campus development through specific community 
engagement events or communications and the DP process. The Community Association 
will work with Chabad, our residents, and other stakeholders to help facilitate broad 
engagement on the development. 

We look forward to hearing Council's decision and working toward revitalization in 
Fairview. 

Sincerely, 

The Fairview Community Association Board of Directors 

Web: www.fairviewcommunity.ca 
Email: office@fairviewcommunity.ca 

Phone/ Fax: 403 252 5424 


